BELDING-CORTICELLI IMPROVEMENT COMMITTEE
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

The May 13, 2016 Regular Meeting of the Belding-Corticelli Improvement Committee has been cancelled.  A Special Meeting will be held on Friday, May 27, 2016.
Respectfully submitted,

M. A. Chinatti, Director of Planning & Development    
